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EOL Notice 

 
 

JAE will discontinue the part number MM60-52C2-R1-R1200 at the end of December 2020.  All life 
time required quantities and customer names must be submitted to a JAE representative by July 16, 
2020.  Actual purchase orders will be accepted until December 29, 2020, but JAE will only accept 
orders for customers and quantities reported to JAE by July 16, 2020. 

 

 

1. Applied Product: 

Part Number 

MM60-52C2-R1-R1200 

 
2. Reason for EOL: 

    Low demand and aging tooling. 

 

3. Schedule: 

    Submit customer name and required lifetime quantity by July 16, 2020. The part will be 
discontinued at the end of December 2020. 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact your JAE account manager.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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